Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners

Walking with Christ


Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for August 8, 2016
Dear Parents,

We had a great first week of school! We learned about the school rules, counting, writing, making friends, and having kinder fun. Thank you for sending in your child’s supplies! Remember that this is the week to walk across the courtyard with your child – start preparing them to wave to you once they reach the flagpole.
Spelling Words: begin August 29th
Homework:

· Monday: Alphabet Book Letter “Aa” & p.60 – We are making an alphabet book for our spelling words for use in the classroom and at the same time, working on fine motor skills as well as beginning sounds. Please have your child color all the pictures that begin with the letter A on p. 60 (Patterns and Cutouts) and then cut out all the A pictures.  You may need to show your child how to correctly hold and use their scissors. Have your child say the name of each picture.  If the picture begins with the letter A, have your child glue onto the Aa page using a glue stick or tiny raindrops of glue.  Pictures should be glued at the bottom of the Aa paper, not on the lines.  Please do not write on the lines at the top of the paper; we will need those lines for our spelling words once our alphabet book is complete.  Finally, parents please write the name of each picture underneath it in pencil and have your child write their name on the back of the paper.

· Tuesday: Letter “B”, follow same directions as above.
· Wednesday: Letter “C”, follow same directions as above.
· Thursday: Letter “D”, follow same directions as above.
Reminders for the Week

· Wednesday – Mass @ 8:30am – Food Drive for St. Vincent DePaul – Please bring 1 can of canned peaches, pears or apricots. Pop-top lips would be appreciated. 
·    While we appreciate and encourage parents to join us at Mass, please refrain from sitting with our class until the children have adjusted to school and being separated from their parents (usually around October). Thank you!
· Friday - Dismissal @ 1:10pm

Important Information:

*Baptism - If you are interested in having your child Baptized, please contact Laura Stehle in Parish Office. The first Baptism meeting is on October 10th, 2016 @ 7:00pm. 
**Dress Code Reminders – Please no ornamental designs in haircuts and hair bows need to be      
                                                in dress code colors. Thanks You!
     ***There will be a parent newsletter emailed to you each week with important information. If you do not have an email address, please let us know and we will send you a hard copy. The newsletter will be posted on our Teacher’s websites.
Blessings for a wonderful week,
 Mrs. Stachovic & Mrs. Covey
